
 

Headteacher Update  
 

 

Welcome back everyone!  

We hope you have all had a lovely half term. The children 

loved participating in Shrove Tuesday/Pancake Day                

celebrations on Tuesday!   

For some children, their week started with a hair cut—I saw lots 

of lovely hair cuts but the customers had mixed feelings about 

the event!  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 5th at World Book 

Day, 2:15pm. If you would like to take your child home            

afterwards please note this in the home/school book.  

It’s brilliant to see more children kissing their parents goodbye at 

reception and walking to class in a morning. It is always great to 

improve independence for our youngsters! Thank you for          

cooperating with us on this request.  

Parents Evening letters will be sent next week. Following our     

Parents Community Hub meeting, there is a change to the      

letter. If you would like to chat with a member of the WEB team, 

please complete the slip including WEB to request an                

appointment.  

Many thanks, have a lovely weekend.  

Olivia 

 

Olivia Hargreaves 

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 
28th February 2020 

March 
5th World Book Day 
6th Training Day 

W/C 16th Enterprise Week 

18th Parent/Teacher Consultation 

Evening 

20th Rainbow Non-Uniform Day  

W/C 23rd Lea Green Residential 

31st Easter Fair 

April 
6th-17th Easter Holidays 

May 
25th-29th Half Term 

June   
26th Training Day 

July  
20th Training Day-No children in 

school      
Any changes/additions will be          

marked in red 

Dates for your Diary 

Ethos Statement: I can tell you something special about me  

 Sign of 

the 

Week 

Special 

Roots class had oodles of 
fun making pancakes this 
week. We all had a turn at 
flipping the pancake and    

enjoyed tasting the             
delicious treat.  

Roots 



 

Seedlings Hussein for wonderful vocalisations 
   and sound play 

Blossoms Ignas for tolerating new foods and  
   experiences 

Twigs McKenzie for moving himself on and 
   off a roll with only a little bit of help 

Saplings Caleb for excellent independent    
   walking in the pool 

Buds Harry for staying longer in school on 
   a Thursday

Branches George for using his voice so much  
   more to communicate 

Roots Evan for amazing SCERTS sessions 
   identifying ‘who’

Boughs Tobiasz for a great return to school 
   after being off ill 

Green Shoots Danny for good focusing on work 
   station activities 

Trunks  Joe for showing consideration to all 
   his friends in class

Catkins David for trying a range of bikes in 
   the Get Cycling event at school 

Oak Leaves Chris for working hard in phonics   
   lessons 

Oak Trees Tyler for excellent computing skills to 
   make a very informative             
   presentation about trains 

Oak Trees  Connor for fantastic measuring skills 
   in our maths topic  

  Maureen’s Communication Award    
Phoenix for fantastic spontaneous vocalising in class 

Olivia’s Outstanding Award
Logan for successfully accessing Red Goat Climbing

Swimmer of the week   
Max for a lovely relaxed swim and fantastic floating

 

 Thursday 5th March  

Each class at Hob Moor Oaks has their own book theme, which will be used in a range of           

activities during the day. You are welcome to send your child into school wearing fancy dress 

clothes linked to the class book.  If you need any ideas or inspiration, please get in touch. 

On the day, we would like to invite parents/carers into school to share our wonderful work during 

World Book Day and to celebrate with us. You are welcome to join us in class at 2:15pm to share 

our learning. Please let us know by Monday 2nd March if you are coming.  


